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RELEASE OF NEWCREST MINING 
SUSTAINABILITY REPORT 
  
Newcrest Mining Limited has released its Sustainability Report for the fiscal year 2014. The report is aligned with 
the Global Report Initiative (GRI) Sustainability Reporting Framework in accordance with the GRI G3 Guidelines. 
The report demonstrates the Company’s commitment to sustainability and focuses on its economic, social and 
environmental impacts across its operations, key projects and exploration activities.  
 
Ernst & Young conducted assurance in relation to Newcrest’s Sustainability Report and a copy of the Assurance 
Statement is included within. The report suite includes the Sustainability Report, Disclosures on Management 
Approaches, GRI Data Tables, and GRI G3 Content Index. These documents are accessible on the Company 
website www.newcrest.com.au. 
 
Newcrest encourages feedback on its Sustainability Report. A feedback form is available on the Company 
website. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Investor Enquiries   Media Enquiries 
Christopher Maitland Jon Gourlay  Rachel Eaves 
T:   +61 3 9522 5717    T: +61 9522 5448  T: +61 3 9522 5593    
E: christopher.maitland@newcrest.com.au E:  Jon.Gourlay@newcrest.com.au  E: Rachel.Eaves@newcrest.com.au  
 
This information is available on our website at www.newcrest.com.au 

 


